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DATE: MARCH 19, 2018

TO: MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL
FROM: CLAUDIA STORTO, CITY SOLICITOR
COPY: DANIEL KOSTOPOULOS, CITY MANAGER

JASON SCHMIDT-SHOUKRI, DEPUTY CITY MANAGER, PLANNING AND
GROWTH MANAGEMENT

LAURA MIRABELLA, CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER AND CITY TREASURER
JAMIE BRONSEMA, DIRECTOR, PARKS DEVELOPMENT

RE: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION)
REPORT NO. 12, ITEM NO. 5
NORTH MAPLE REGIONAL PARK PHASE 2 DUE DILIGENCE

RECOMMENDATION:

That consideration of the report on the North Maple Regional Park Phase 2 Due Diligence be
deferred to the Committee of the Whole (Working Session) on April 9, 2018.

Further to Committee of the Whole (Working Session) on March 7, 2018, staff are seeking
additional information and advice. As a result, it is recommended that this item be deferred to
the Committee of the Whole (Working Session) on April 9, 2018.

Respectfully submitted,

i

Claudia Storto
City Solicitor




